
 

From: Steve & Tina Burns < >  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 12:38 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application A-2024-0118 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello, 
 
Application Number:    A-2024-0118 
Property Address:        21 Glenora Cres 
Legal Description:        Plan 866, Lot 12, Ward 8 
 
This legal application indicates 21 Glenora Drive which is incorrect. The actual address is 21 Glenora 
Crescent. 
 
I live across the street at 22 Glenora Cres and have been there since autumn of 1995. 
 
My wife and I purchased this west facing property to enjoy the sun set in the west. 
 
I oppose all the amendments to the City of Brampton bylaw variance. 
 
- widening of structure to both right and left side yard 
- building height increase to 8.6m when only 7.6m in allowed. 
- rear yard setback of 7.5m when minimum is 9.125m 
- lot coverage of 44.37% when only 30% is allowed 
 
The new structure should fall within the limits set by the City of Brampton.  
 
This new proposed structure will not only block my view to the west but the houses located at 19 Glenora 
Cres and 23 Glenora Cres will shaded by the dramatic increase in height and lot depth. 
 
Please register for me as attending the meeting, I can address the committee if required. 
 
I give my authorization to post my correspondence. 
 
Stephen Burns 
22 Glenora Cres. 
Brampton On 
L6S1E2 
 
 

 


